
 Wow did January fly by. February is my first full month as Commodore. I 
would like to thank all that turned out for the Change of Watch, there were quite 
a few members there supporting the New Bridge for this year.  

One item I would like to address is all the negative gossip and rumors I hear at 
the bar/Clubhouse. As everyone knows this creates issues. If you have a ques-
tion, unsure of a rule or concern, positive or negative please attend the General 
meetings. There you can get the correct answer.  

BVYC is no different than other clubs in respect to “bar talk” every club has it. I 
just feel we have quite a few non-member guests there at times and many poten-
tially new members. It does not send out a positive image if everyone is arguing 
over an issue that doesn’t involve them. Plus the foul language needs to stop al-
so. It has gotten out of control. 

As we get closer to Spring and thinking about our boats and docks we need to 
address any repairs that may be needed. Electrical, Docks etc. Please write down 
whatever your problem is and the Chairman for that particular committee will 
get it on their schedule.  

Also remember to clean up after yourself in the yard. Our Yard Chairman Mike 
DeAngelo has worked very hard out there to make it look great. Greg Snyir will 
be filling in for Mike until he gets back from the warm weather. So any ques-
tions please talk with Greg. 

Lady Moe and I attended several Ball’s so far this year. We are going to do our 
best to be at our own club as much as possible. I have been told that is almost 
impossible as we will be so busy. With that being said, I will try even harder.  

As of February I am still looking for a Fleet Captain, If anyone may have a sug-
gestion please let me know. Shortly I will post some Club Cruises that we have 
had in the past so people can plan their season accordingly. 

Commodore Ball Fundraiser for 2020 

Feb. 8th        Basket Raffle 

Feb. 14th     Valentines Dinner 

Feb. 28th- Mar. 20th  Fish Fries 

 

Commodore 

Chuck Martin 

419-466-3167 
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Up Coming 

Events 

Super Bowl Party 

Basket Raffle 

Valentines Dinner 

Nascar Kick-Off 
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Report from the Vice Commodore 

 Thank you to all the members and families that 
came out for the Change of Watch on January 8. 
Welcome and congratulations, to the 2020 bridge and 
the newly elected board members. It is going to be a 
great year! 

As Vice Commodore, the main responsibility is to focus 
on how we can build our membership. The membership 
committee has met and is reviewing all marketing 
materials and working on ways that we can spread the 

word about Bay View and all that it has to offer. 

 

Did you know that any member can give a perspective member an 
application and sponsor them?   

 

Membership Changes:  

 P/C Lee Omey -  active to social 

 John McAdams - resigned 

 Kelly Enneper - resigned 

 Jeffrey Simenski - deceased 

 

Vice Commodore 

David Patlin 

Report from the Rear Commodore 

 Our  first event of the month is the Super Bowl Party Feb. 2.  If the Big Game isn’t 
already over, by the time you read this, come out and join us for a Soup and Chili cook-off 
(prizes to be awarded).  Appetizers, snacks or desserts are appreciated if you are not 
bringing Soup or Chili. 

 The February 21st Birthday Bash will have a Hawaiian theme.  The Bash will feature 
Mr. Vinyl behind twin turn tables, spinning you favorite hits from the 50s, 60s and 70s.  
Bust out your loudest Hawaiian shirt, whip up a dish-to-pass and head out to the club for 
some fun with friends.  Ham with Pineapple Glaze and Hawaiian Ham Sliders will be 
provided.   

 February 29th Leap Year Olympics.  This B.A.P.P. (Boaters Alliance of Point Place) 
event is sure to be a hit.  What is B.A.P.P. you ask…  It is an organization, of the boat clubs 
in Point Place, that strives to provide entertainment opportunities for boaters in the off-
season (Labor Day through Memorial Day).  The organization has a very active committee 
chaired by our very own Ken Campbell.  



Report from the Rear Commodore Cont’d 

  With two very successful events under its belt ( 2019 Rib-Off 
and 2019 Halloween Party at TYC) B.A.P.P. is gearing up to make it 
3 in a row.  Leap Year Olympics promises to be a blast.  Four person 
teams will compete in various quick and entertaining games 
stationed around the club.  Just $20 per team gets all four team 
member in for the night.  Teams are limited, so get your team 
together and signup soon.  Signup sheet is behind the bar.  Taco 
Dinners and large Walking Tacos will be available for purchase.  
The band String Theory will hit the stage at 8:30.  A $5 donation is 
requested to off-set the cost of entertainment.  If you stick around 
for the band please donate (Thank You).  For more event details 
please see the flyer in the club.  Let me know if you have any 

questions about B.A.P.P. or this event. 

 March 14th St. Patrick’s Day Celebration.  Anyone who has had Marsha’s 
Famous Jiggs Dinner knows this is one you will not want to miss.  Put a little Green on 
(or not) and join us for great dinner. 

 The March 20th Birthday Bash will once again feature Mr. Vinyl.  If you missed 
February’s party be sure to make this one.  Theme to be announced.  Note: the previous 
date of March 13th has been changed to March 20th. 

Event Summary (additional events planned by our Commodore and Vice Commodore) 

 
 

To ensure everything runs as smooth as possible, all club private party reservations will 
be scheduled via the bar.  If you would like to make a reservation, please see Bar 
Manager Tony Blank or myself and we will get you on the calendar. 

See you at the Club! 

 

Chris Sackett 

Rear Commodore 

517-930-2719 

csackett@excite.com 

  

DATE EVENT 

February 2 Super Bowl Party  @4:30 Soup and Chili cook-off with prizes to be awarded 

February 21 February Birthday Bash pot luck @ 5:30 featuring Mr. Vinyl (Hawaiian theme) 

February 29 Leap Year Olympics by B.A.P.P.  @ 5:00 

March 14 St. Patrick’s Day Celebration @5:30 (Marsha’s Famous Jiggs Dinner) 

March 20 March Birthday Bash pot luck @ 5:30 featuring Mr. Vinyl (theme TBD) 

Rear Commodore  

Christopher Sackett 

 



The Deadline for the Bay Views  

Is the 20th of each month.  Articles submitted after the 20th may be 
omitted from that months issue.  If possible send all reports, notices, 
flyers, etc. to: nemo@bex.net and/or rogerjhoffman@outlook.com 

February 
Birthdays 

 
01 Andria Seifert 

02 Ken Alexander 

02 Christopher Bennett 

02 Brett Rogers 

03 James Bayshore 

04 Sue Corey 

06 Rick Kronsperger 

06 Richard Nelson 

10 Phil King 

11 Gary Eff 

12 Terry Trimmer 

14 Terry Obliske 

14 Hwa Thorsby 

15 Gennifer Sparks 

16 Linda Gaertner 

21 Jennifer Harsh 

21 Donald Hoste 

24 James Byrne 

24 Douglas LaLonde 

24 Charles Sager 

Gas Dock Hours 

The Gas Dock is Closed 
for the Season. 

Merry Christmas! 

Bay View Yacht Club 

Bar Hours 

Starting December 1
st
 2019 

 

Monday      3 pm - 11pm 

Tuesday     3 pm - 11pm 

Wednesday  3 pm - 11pm 

Thursday   3 pm - 11pm 

Friday   1 pm - 1 am 

Saturday         12 pm - 1 am 

Sunday   1 pm - 11pm 

 

During the week the bar may close early if no 
members are present or due to inclement weather. 
Please call ahead if arriving late during the week. 



Bay Views Advertising 

ATTENTION: New lower AD Prices  >>>> Business Card Size Ads $50.00 Per 
Year. Partial Year $5.00 Per Month. 

The Bay Views Is Sent To All BVYC Members and AYC Clubs, by U.S. Mail, Email And 
Is Also Available On Our Website: www.bvyc.org. Send info to: rogerjhoff-
man@outlook.com and/or nemo@bex.net.  







NASCAR 2019 WINNERS; KICKOFF PARTY FEBRUARY 16; 2020 
CONTESTANT SHEETS NOW AVAILABLE; SCHEDULE CHANGES 

 

Randy Waters was again the overall Bay View series NASCAR 
champion in 2019.  The rest of the awards were family affairs.  The 
second  through fourth finishers came from the Schuldt clan.  Bud 
finished second, Steve finished third and Shari finished fourth.  Steve 
also had the most wins.  Marylue Bodenmiller finished fifth and won 
the Chase.  Her son, Sam Radon, had the dubious distinction of 
winning the Jimmie Johnson award for finishing last.  He was also our 
only rookie in 2019.  By the way, Kyle Busch was the 2019 NASCAR 
champion. 

 

Sign up will be at the Daytona 500 kickoff party on February 16.  Bring 
a dish to pass. 

 

The packets for Bay View’s NASCAR contest are available behind the 
bar now.  Rules and entry fee are unchanged.  Rookies and returning 
players are equally welcome. 

 

The NASCAR 2020 schedule has changed.  If you’re planning to 
attend a race this year, you can still go to the Daytona race on 
February 16, but the next race will be in Las Vegas, not Atlanta as in 
previous years.  There are many other changes in the schedule as 
well. 

It would be appreciated if members would please refrain from 
using scotch tape on Club’s painted walls and glass. Many 
Plastic holders are placed in strategic areas for your use. 







2020 Officers 

 

Commodore        Charles Martin 

Vice Commodore       David Patlin 

Rear Commodore       Christopher Sackett 

Recording Secretary     Donald Griffith 

Financial Secretary      Deborah Trimmer 

Treasurer          

Fleet Captain       

Board of Trustees 

 

Board Chairman – P/C Scott Kneisel 

Vice Chairman – John (Woody) Wlodarczyk 

Secretary – P/C Doug LaLonde 

Commodore – Charles Martin 

Gary Eff 

P/C Rob Pawloski 

P/C Don Rogers 

Noel Wendt - Alternate 


